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Wiley Rein LLP issued the following statement regarding the selection of Commissioner Brendan Carr as
the next Chairman of the Federal Communications Commission:

"Wiley congratulates our former colleague Brendan Carr on his selection by President-Elect Trump as the next

Chairman of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). Commissioner Carr is an experienced leader

who has developed deep expertise in the telecom, media, and technology sectors, both during his tenure at

the FCC and while in private practice. We are confident he will lead the agency in modernizing

communications policies and fostering investment in the industries we serve, to the benefit of the American

people. We look forward to our continued work with Commissioner Carr and his team on behalf of our clients.
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